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Inspection Summary
Permit #: PRPWFC20173845, Public Works Infrastructure Permit - Commercial
 Scooters coffee
Address: 805 SW M 150 HWY, LEES SUMMIT, MO 64082

This work has been inspected and the inspection results noted below. Please call for re-inspection
once all corrective actions have been completed. Do not cover any work until approved.

Inspection Item:
Inspection: Inspector: Outcome: Date:

DEI-Storm - Sewer
Construction Inspection

Matt Munger Partial Wednesday,
January 10,
2018

Informational
1 Matt Munger 01/10/2018 8:30 AM

I spoke with Sue (Engineer) in regards to the clearance issues with the existing water line
and the storm sewer that was going to be installed. Sue had stated if they could not get 12"
of clearance then it would be ok to encase the pipe in concrete.

When I arrived on site and Aaron was still working on getting the area potholed to find out
the depth of the pipe. I told them to call me when they had the pipe exposed. Contractor
was also working on the construction entrance.

DEI-Storm - Material
Verification

Matt Munger Passed Wednesday,
January 10,
2018

Informational
1 Matt Munger 01/10/2018 8:30 AM

Looked over the storm pipe that was on site and observed that it was 18" HDPE with bell
and spigot ends with AASHTO M294 2306 stamped on the side of the pipe.

I also observed the storm box that was delivered was precast.

DEI-Storm - Sewer
Construction Inspection

Matt Munger Partial Wednesday,
January 10,

http://cityofls.net/Development.aspx


220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 | 816.969.1200 | 816.969.1201 Fax | cityofLS.net/Development
Page 2

2018
Informational
1 Matt Munger 01/10/2018 8:30 AM

I spoke with Sue (Engineer) in regards to the clearance issues with the existing water line
and the storm sewer that was going to be installed. Sue had stated if they could not get 12"
of clearance then it would be ok to encase the pipe in concrete.

When I arrived on site and Aaron was still working on getting the area potholed to find out
the depth of the pipe. I told them to call me when they had the pipe exposed. Contractor
was also working on the construction entrance.

Informational
2 Matt Munger 01/10/2018 10:36 AM

Aaron from Cohurst had dug down the water main and after measuring we discovered
there was going to be an issue with getting 18" of clearance. I had informed them that Sue
had stated if they could get 12" of clearance they wouldn't need to encase the pipe. After
further inspection we saw that was not going to be the case. I called John Haily to come out
and check out the situtation. We had Aaron measure from the top of pipe to where the
bottom of the pipe would be see if concrete encasement would be an option (if there was
6" of clearance between concrete encasement).

John had thought it would be ok to encase the pipe. I told them they will need to have 5ft
on each side of center of the where the storm pipe was going. As well as having 6" of
concrete above and below the water main. They also were going to use rebar to build a
cage around the water line.

Comments:
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